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JAN 3 ¢ 2013

GRAND JUNCTION FIELD OFFICE

125/ DIVISION Of
2013 RECLAMATION MlNlNGF & SAFETY

Dustin,

I would like to thank you for your phone time on January 14" Please, for my file I
would like to request a written response from you detailing what we discussed that day.
To reiterate: you stated the fact that Wildcat Mining defined a direct board order and
your office chooses not to issue a violation. Mike Thompson’s letter to you, dated
12/21/12, denied what myself and other neighbors witnessed with the back-hoe plainly
visible across the river working at the Mayday Mine site. Thus my complaint.

We also discussed that Wildcat Mining cannot use the illegal road for vehicular access
until totally completed and approved. You stated that they cannot use the illegal road
including its use for any planned construction next summer. Is that correct?

I have grave concerns that with Wildcat Mining’s 7, or 8 years of continued
violations that their operation is being monitored from the Grand Junction office and not
the DRMS in Durango!

I would like to request that your response is sent in writing through the US mail, not
through e-mail. I would also like any correspondence in the future between myself
and/or Lisa Giovanniello with your office to be private and not privy to Wildcat Mining’s
owners, workers, or lawyers.

Thank you again for your time and careful consideration to this matter.

Sincerely:

=

~

Mr. Scott Collignon

4495 County Road 124
Hesperus, Colorado 81326



